
 
Farming for the Future 
November 17, 2010 
Van Buren Conference Center 
 

For more information on this and 
other upcoming events, please visit 

www.vanburencd.org 
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Van Buren 
Conservation 

District 
Presents... 

Techniques 
of Wetland 
Restoration 
A Workshop for Land Owners and 

Land Managers 
 

October 21, 2010 
Van Buren Conference 

Center 

This Nonpoint Source Pollution Control project has been funded wholly 
through the Michigan Nonpoint Source Program by the United States 
Environmental Protection Agency under assistance agreement 
C9975474-10 to the Van Buren Conservation District for the Paw Paw 
& Black Rivers Wetland Protection & Restoration project. The contents 
of the document do not necessarily reflect the views and policies of the 
EPA, nor does the mention of trade names or commercial products 
constitute endorsement or recommendation for use. 



 
 

Thursday, October 21, 2010 
6:30-9:00 p.m. 
FREE and open to the public 
Van Buren Conference Center,  
490 S. Paw Paw St., Lawrence, MI 
 

Wetlands are crucial for water quality protection 
and habitat, but many of our original wetlands 
have been converted for agriculture or develop-
ment. This workshop will provide land owners and 
land managers with the details you will need to 
oversee a successful wetland restoration project, 
such as  

 determining a suitable site,  
 restoring hydrologic conditions, and 
 establishing suitable vegetation 

 
 

 

Techniques of Wetland Restoration 
Registration Form 

 
Detach and mail form to:  
Van Buren Conservation District 
1035 E. Michigan Ave. 
Paw Paw, MI  49079 
 
OR Register online at www.VanBurenCD.org 
 
Questions??  Please contact Matt Meersman at 
(269) 657-4030 x 5 or 
matthew.meersman@mi.nacdnet.net 

Name 

Address 

Phone 

E-mail 

City, State, Zip 

Sign up for: 

Techniques of Wetland 
Restoration 

Date

October 21 

Time 

6:30 p.m. 

Price 

FREE 

Hosted by the Van Buren 
Conservation District with support 

from The Stewardship Network and 
the Michigan Department of Natural 

Resources and Environment 

Speakers will include: 
*Jim Hazelman, US Fish and Wildlife Service 
*Frank Velasquez, Natural Resources Conser-
vation Service 
*Jared Foster, Van Buren Conservation District 
*Erin Fuller, Van Buren Conservation District 
*Matt Meersman, Van Buren Conservation Dis-
trict 
 
Van Buren Conference Center 

 
 
 
 
 

Our Wetland Project 

The Van Buren Conservation District has been 
awarded a three-year $806,000 grant from the 

Michigan Department of Natural Resources and 
Environment through the U.S. EPA Federal Clean 

Water Act. The focus of the project is wetland 
protection and restoration. For an overview of the 

entire project which began October 2009 and 
runs through October 2012, please visit 

www.VanBurenCD.org. 


